
Notice of Opportunity to Respond to Direct Appeal 
of Order Denying Haver’s Public Advocate Motion 

 
March 27, 2024 

 
Participants in the 2024 TAP-R Reconciliation Proceeding: 

Mr. Haver has indicated that he served you yesterday with his Direct 
Appeal of Order Denying Haver’s Public Advocate Motion, addressed to the 
Philadelphia Water, Sewer and Storm Water Rate Board. 

The Rate Board has no obligation to consider such an interlocutory appeal, 
but it has the discretion to do so.  Such consideration would likely be at the 
Rate Board's next scheduled monthly meeting, via Zoom at 3 p.m. on April 
10, 2024. 

No response is required.  However, any participant that wishes to 
respond in connection with Mr. Haver's requested appeal should 
Reply All and attach a written response (preferably in PDF or Word 
format) no later than close of business on Thursday, April 4, 2024. 

The Rate Board has no obligation to hear further arguments before 
deciding whether to hear the appeal or what if any relief it should grant.  

Daniel W. Cantú-Hertzler 

Daniel W. Cantú-Hertzler 
Senior Attorney [he/him/his] 
City of Philadelphia Law Department 
One Parkway, 17th Floor, 1515 Arch Street 
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215-683-5061 (office) 
daniel.cantu-hertzler@phila.gov 
for the Philadelphia Water, Sewer and Storm Water Rate Board 
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